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Journeying Together in Christ 

10 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The Key Stage 2 pupils who attend Choir on Thursdays, have been asked to represent St Catherine’s 

Catholic Primary School at the Arun Choral Society Carol Concert at Arundel Cathedral on Saturday 10 

December 2022 at 4.45pm.  This is a prestigious event and it is a fantastic opportunity to demonstrate 

our singing skills.   

 

On this days the children are required to attend a rehearsal during the afternoon.  Please arrive at 

1:20pm to meet Mrs Hart, the rehearsal is due to start at 1.30pm and finishes at 3pm.  After the 

rehearsal children will need to meet back at Arundel Cathedral at 4.30pm wearing their school uniform.  

We will need you to arrange your own transportation for this event.   

 

As your child will be performing you are entitled to cheaper tickets for a period of time.  We have a 

limited number of tickets available to purchase from the School Office and the allocation is a maximum 

of 2 adult tickets per family and a few available for siblings.  The adult tickets are £5.00 each and 

£2.00 for under 18’s.  Tickets at these subsidised prices will be on sale until Monday 5 December 2022 

or until they sell out.  After this date further tickets can be obtained from the ACS Box Office at the 

full price of £7.00 per adult and £2.00 per child. 

 

Please indicate below if your child will be taking part in the Arun Choral Society Carol Concert at 

Arundel Cathedral by Monday 14 November 2022.  Please also complete and return the ticket slip if you 

would like to buy tickets from the school office together with the number of tickets and payment for 

tickets you require. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CHILD’S NAME …………………………………………………………………………. will / will not be able to attend the ACS Carol 

Concert and rehearsal at Arundel Cathedral on Saturday 10 December 2022. 

 

I understand that I will need to transport my child to and from the cathedral and they need to wear 

their school uniform for the performance. 

 

Parent/Carer _________________________________  Date _______________________ 
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Journeying Together in Christ 

 

ARUN CHORAL SOCIETY CAROL CONCERT 

ARUNDEL CATHEDRAL ON SATURDAY 10 DECEMBER 2022 AT 4.45PM. 

TICKETS ON SALE UNTIL MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME ………………………………………………………………………….  

 

I would like ……………… adult tickets (£5.00 each) & ………………. under 18 tickets (£2.00 each) 

 

I enclose £…………………… CASH. 

(please note we do not have the facility to accept cheque or card payments) 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………………   Date ……………………………… 
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